
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Mee�ng March 1, 2023

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                            Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV            Sta!on Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Treasurer, Rick Indiano N2VSN                            

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the mee!ng to order at 2:00 PM

Treasurer Report:  Rick reported the Treasury Balance is $3,844.46.

New Business:  Fun Fest is Saturday March 11, 2023 9:00AM – 2:00PM.

Helpers come to the shack Friday March 10 at 10:00 am to get the materials for the club table.

Friday monitor or monitors are s!ll needed for the shack.

Thank you Kim Goins KQ4FFX for the new badges.

The elements on the beam have been repaired.  The balun and cable need to be replaced and 

the parts are on order.  A li= will need to be rented, the CA one needs to be repaired.

The FT-450 is unavailable for now.

Mr. Howard Ri@er N7EXN loaned the club a RG-8 crimper.  The club has purchased connectors 

and will maintain a stock.  These will be $6 each for club members, RG-8 cable will be available 

for 50 cents a foot.  The club will order a crimping tool for club use.

KPARC – QRP portable days are ongoing.

Another HRD introduc!on will be scheduled soon.

Program:  Joel Bahl gave an interes!ng power point presenta!on on Working DX

Thank you to Mr. Bob Faucet N1UVO for the refreshments.

Thank you to the 22 members for a@ending this month’s mee!ng.

Mee!ng closed at 3:30 PM


